
As usual, World Book Day was a great success and, thanks to
the efforts of our parents/carers, the children looked fabulous
in their costumes. The day was celebrated by sharing books,
online live lessons hosted by authors, listening to stories, and
many more. Our staff also enjoyed dressing up - rumour has it
that Miss Thomas is still finding green to wash off!

A huge thank you all those that entered our ‘Story Scenes’
competition. They were all very impressive and all entries will
receive a gold token for the book vending machine. The
winners will be announced at Monday’s worship. 
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"With God, there is no limit to what you can do. There is no obstacle you can't overcome. Through Him all things are possible."
(Matthew 19:26) 

GOLD SCROLL

STARS OF THE WEEK
Nursery - Justin P
Class 1 - Naeto A
Class 2 - Ruby L
Class 3 - Jack M
Class 4 - Jesse E
Class 5 - Jorja Mc
Class 6 - Jasmine U
Class 7 - Robyn G
Class 8 - Imogen L
Class 9 - Thomas P
Class 10 - Ruby-River P
Class 11 - Poppy BM
Class 12 - Ashaal A

CHRISTIAN VALUES
Our Christian value this half
term is forgiveness.

“Father, forgive them, for they
do not know what they are
doing"
Luke 23:34

Anna E, Seth R, Lola C,
David M, Jack Mc, Cole G,

Moeed M, Anamta M, 
Oscar W, Destiny H, Jessica C, 

Tallulah-Rose L, Joshua D,
Christophe N, Ayokunmi O,

Nawara Y, Ashton B,
Christopher T, Andy S, 

Lucas R, Tamara B, 
Lilly-May H, Zahir A, Anna E,
Tadiwa N, Oscar H, Jean S

WORLD BOOK DAY

PARENT CONSULTATIONS
Thank you to all the parents/carers that came to parent
consultations this week. Hopefully, you could see lots of
progress made in their classes. If you do not manage to make a
meeting this week, please get in touch with your child’s
teacher to arrange an appointment, and, as always, we
operate an open-door policy - you can arrange a meeting with
any of our school staff via the school office. 






